
 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the State Road 64 Complete Streets Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Georgetown, located at 9111 State Road 

64 P.O. Box 172, Georgetown, IN 47122. The funding would be used for the addition of a 

sidewalk to State Road 64, the main road that goes through Georgetown. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would provide a safe route for residents to walk to 

places in the community including local schools, parks, and restaurants. Currently, there are 

multiple barriers to pedestrian travel in Georgetown and very limited safe walking routes around 

the Town. This project would expand accessibility for residents in the Town of Georgetown. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Erin Houchin 

Member of Congress 


